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Jen Cummings 

Treasurer 

New Melbourne Browncoats, Inc. 

P.O. Box 18 

Rosanna VIC 3084 

Australia 

treas@newmelbournebrowncoats.c 

 

Dear Jen, 

 

The outpouring of love we have seen for Ron from the Browncoats has been 

phenomenal. Makes his transition a little easier to bear knowing he’s getting a 

good send off. We are very honored that you have chosen to honor Ron by 

donating to our youth center. It was literally his dying wish we were told that 

people would do so and so we are honored on all accounts. 

 

You have our full permission to fundraise selling collectibles on Ebay for our 

youth center. Please make the check payable to the Al Wooten Jr. Heritage Center 

and mail to: 

 

Naomi McSwain 

Executive Director 

Al Wooten Jr. Heritage Center 

9106 S. Western Ave. 

Los Angeles, CA 90047 

 

Thanks so much. Feel free to contact me by email or cell phone below if you need 

any other information. Our best to everyone. Please relay our thanks. 

 

Let me know if there is a link we can share for people to purchase items. 

 

In appreciation, 

 
Naomi McSwain 

Executive Director 

nmcswain@wootencenter.org 

(323) 756-7203, x28 office 

(909) 205-7266 mobile 

 
 

 


